
Mr. Peter Adams 
98 Stonybrook Road 
Belmont, Mass. 02178 

Dear Mr. Adams: 

December 13, 1974 

On Sunday, December , 1974, special prayers were said in 
memory of your family as has been done in the past. 

Enclosed is a copy of the St. Vartan Cathedral bulletin 
of December 1, 1974. 

Enclosure 

Sincerely. 

Siran Terzibash1an 
Office of the Primate 


